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Agreements and Contracts with Public 
Entities 

 

Agreements 
 

Sabadell Parc Taulí Health Corporation Consortium  

Collaboration agreement for the development of the program of care for children, 
especially in situations of illness.  

 

Sant Joan de Déu Hospital 

Collaboration agreement to work on improving the physical, mental and social 
health of children and adolescents in situations of illness.  

 

Germans Trias i Pujol University Hospital –HUGTIP – Can Ruti 

Collaboration agreement to improve the physical, mental and social health of 
children and adolescents in situations of illness.  

 

Santa Creu i Sant Pau Hospital Health Management Foundation  

Collaboration agreement for the improvement of the physical, mental and social 
health of children and adolescents in a situation of illness.  

 

Joan XXIII University Hospital in Tarragona – HUJ23  

Collaboration agreement for the improvement of the physical, mental and social 
health of children and adolescents in a illness situation. 

 

Doctor Josep Trueta University Hospital in Girona – ICS HUGDJT – Catalan Institute 
of Health 

Collaboration agreement for the inclusion of children and adolescents in vulnerable 
situations. Improvement of physical, mental and social health in illness situations.  
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Arnau de Vilanova University Hospital – HUAV – Catalan Institute of Health  

Collaboration agreement for the improvement of the physical, mental and social 
health of children and adolescents in a illness situation.. 

 

Verge de la Cinta Hospital in Tortosa– Catalan Institute of Health  

Collaboration agreement for the inclusion of children and adolescents in vulnerable 
situations. Improvement of physical, mental and social health in illness situations.  

 

Barcelona Children's Hospital Foundation 

Collaboration agreement for the improvement of the physical, mental and social 
health of children and adolescents in a illness situation.  

 

Vall d'Hebron University Hospital - HUVH 

Collaboration agreement for the childcare program. Promote the practice of sports 
and education in values and the inclusion of children in vulnerable situations. 

 

Doctor Josep Trueta University Hospital in Girona – ICS HUGDJT – Catalan Institute 
of Health  

Promote the practice of sports and education in values and the inclusion of children 
and adolescents in vulnerable situations. 

 

Hospital Verge de la Cinta de Tortosa – Catalan Institute of Health  

Collaboration agreement with the aim of promoting the sport practice and education 
in values and the children inclusion in vulnerable situations. 

 

Department of Justice of the Generalitat of Catalonia 

Program for integration and social inclusion through sport in prisons and juvenile 
justice educational centers in Catalonia.  

 

Mossos d'Esquadra Foundation - TMV 

Collaboration agreement for projects for the benefit of children and adolescents. 
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University of Girona 

Collaboration agreement for the implementation of solidarity and cooperation 
activities within the University's Curriculum. 

 

Department of Education of the Generalitat of Catalonia 

Community service project. Learning of students in the third or fourth year of ESO. 

 

HM MACAT, S.A. and HM Hospitals Research Foundation 

Collaboration agreement for the development of the childcare program at the 
Children's Hospital.  

 

Santa Creu i Sant Pau Hospital Health Management Foundation - 

Collaboration agreement for various programs. 

 

Sabadell Parc Taulí Health Corporation Consortium  

Collaboration agreement for the development of the childcare program. 

 

Sant Joan de Déu Hospital - HSJD 

Collaboration agreement for the implementation of projects to promote sports 
practice and education in values, as well as the inclusion of children in vulnerable 
situations. 

 

Catalan Institute of Health – Vall d'Hebron University Hospital - HUVH 

Collaboration agreement for the development of the childcare program.  

 

Germans Trias i Pujol University Hospital - HUGTIP - Can Ruti - Northern 
Metropolitan Territorial Management of the Catalan Institute of Health 

Collaboration agreement for the development of various childcare programs. 

 

Banyoles Town Hall 

Collaboration agreement that uses sport, play and physical activity as tools for social 
integration to improve the lives of children and young people who are in vulnerable 
contexts. 
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Verge de la Cinta Hospital in Tortosa – Catalan Institute of Health 

Collaboration agreement for the development of various childcare programs.  

 

Joan XXIII University Hospital in Tarragona - HUJ23 - Catalan Institute of Health - 
and Joan XXIII Private Foundation University Hospital in Tarragona - FHUJ23 - 
Catalan Institute of Health  

Collaboration agreement for the development of various childcare programs.          

 

Sabadell Parc Taulí Health Corporation Consortium  

Collaboration agreement to jointly develop, and where through sport, and/or other 
actions, health care, nutrition and psychosocial support are supported with the aim 
of promoting emotional well-being. 

 

Germans Trias i Pujol University Hospital - HUGTIP - Can Ruti  

Collaboration agreement to jointly develop and where through sport and/or other 
actions, education, health care, nutrition and psychosocial support are supported 
with the aim of promoting sports practice and education in values. 

 

HM Hospitals Research Foundation 

Implementation of projects with the aim of generating positive experiences in order 
to improve the emotional well-being of children and adolescents in situations of 
illness. 

 

Joan XXIII University Hospital in Tarragona - HUJ23 - Catalan Institute of Health  

Collaboration agreement to jointly develop, and where through different actions 
work is done to improve the physical, mental and social health of children and 
adolescents in a situation of illness.        

 

Joan XXIII University Hospital in Tarragona - HUJ23 - Catalan Institute of Health  

Collaboration agreement to jointly develop and where through sport and/or other 
actions, education, health care, nutrition and psychosocial support are supported 
with the aim of promoting sports practice and education in values.  
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